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To: All the Heads of ICSE/ISC Schools

Subject: Clarification of point (3) in the circular dated 26" June 2020

Dear Principal,

This has reference to the CISCE circular dated 26'" June 2020 regarding the
Council's decision to cancel the remaining papers of the ICSE / ISC Year
2020 Examinations. Some Heads of schools have sought clarification on
point (3) in the circular which reads as:

“If the situation is deemed conducive, in the near future, CISCE may
give an option to candidates to write any or all of the remaining papers
of the ICSE / ISC Year 2020 Examinations at a later date whereby the
marks so obtained by the candidate in that written examination(s) shall
be considered as their final marks.”

The CISCE would like to clarify that after the declaration of the ICSE / ISC
Year 2020 results, this option will be given only to those candidates, who
are not satisfied with their results and would like to improve their marks in a
particular subject/s for which the examination was not conducted.

These examinations would be conducted by the CISCE within a period of
1 - 2 months from the date of the declaration of the results, subject to the

in the country. The schedule for the same will be declared at a later date.

containment of the Covid-19 Pandemic and the overall prevailing conditionsM
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